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August 3, 2021 
 
Mr. Harald Hoegberg 
1805 Tunbridge Dr. 
Richmond VA 23238 
 
RE: Kate2 Project; DRMS File P-2021-001; Notice of Receipt of Request for Modification 

(MD1) 
 
Mr. Hoegberg, 
 
Upon receipt of the supporting documents for the Financial Warranty in the amount of $3000, 
DRMS has called your NOI Modification application complete for review.  The NOI 
Modification (MD1) was considered to be submitted for review on August 3, 2021.  In 
accordance with the provided statement that none of the materials in the NOI or MD1 are 
considered confidential by the applicant, the Division posted MD1 on the Office website on 
August 3, 2021, in accordance with the requirements of Rule 5.1.3.  
 
The Division will conduct its adequacy review of MD1 and will contact you within twenty (20) 
working days of the posting date (by August 23, 2021) regarding any remaining deficiencies in 
the application or warranty submittal.  In the meantime, DRMS is awaiting BLM 
approval/decision documents which constitute the remaining access requirement for unpatented 
claims prior to DRMS issuance of the Modification.   
 
If you have any questions, please contact me at (303) 229-9414. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
 
 

Eric Scott 
Environmental Protection Specialist 
 
CC: Michael Cunningham, DRMS 
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